

## DIOCESE OF ALLENTOWN

## SECRETARY FOR CLERGY

Post Office Box F Allentown, Pennsylvania 18105-1538 Telephone (610) 437-0755 Fax: (610) 433-7822

June 19, 2015

Mr. Matthew Cavoto 2272 Barness Drive Allentown, Pennsylvania 18109

Dear Mr. Cavoto:

I wish to acknowledge your letter of June 1, 2015. After reviewing your letter, His Excellency, The Most Reverend John O. Barres has asked me to respond on his behalf.

Your request to have priests of the Priestly Fraternity of Saint Peter invited into the Diocese of Allentown will be presented to the Priest Personnel Board when it begins meeting again in the Fall.

With cordial best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Gueld E. Sobitas

Reverend Monsignor Gerald E. Gobitas

Secretary for Clergy

GEG:ams